
From: Bruce Coffing <Bruce.Coffing@chicago.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 12:13 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Approval Requested: Gartner Security and Risk Management Summit 
 
Hey Steve!  Getting back to you with regards to my trip. My trip was successful as the time at the 
Gartner Security and Risk Management Summit in National Harbor, Maryland was very educational and 
productive. I departed on June 7th and returned on June 10th. The expenses (cabs, airfare, hotel and 
limited food not covered by the conference) will be sought to be reimbursed by the Information Security 
Office’s Urban Area Security Initiative grant.  
 
Please let me know if any additional information is required. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 - Bruce 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 

Bruce P. Coffing, CISSP 

Chief Information Security Officer – City of Chicago 
Department of Assets, Information & Services 
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